
 
 

NATIONAL BOARD OF EXAMINATIONS 
(NEET– PG 2018) 

 
 

Dated: 27th September 2017 
 

NOTICE 
 

 
Kind attention: Applicant candidates for NEET-PG 2018 

 
 

1. NEET-PG 2018 shall be conducted by NBE on computer based platform. 

2. The examination will be conducted on a single day in single session i.e. all candidates will 

be taking the same question paper. 

3. There shall not be any equating or scaling of the marks obtained by the candidate. 

4. The scheme of award of marks will be as follows: 

 

S.No. Response Marks 
i. Correct Response 4 marks 

ii. Incorrect Response (-1) marks 

iii. Unattempted Question Zero mark 

   

5. The Information Bulletin for NEET-PG 2018 will be uploaded on NBE website in due course.  

 

 
NBE  
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